
Slade Primary School is a member of The Arthur Terry Learning Partnership, a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in 

England and Wales, company number 07730920. Registered office: The Arthur Terry School, Kittoe Road, Four Oaks, Sutton Coldfield, 

West Midlands, B74 4RZ . Interim CEO Sally Taylor BA(Hons),  MA(Education), PGCE 

 

 

                                                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 25th November 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Our Language and Literacy group have been chosen to enter the World Book Day 

competition.  

We have been learning about poetry and have written a poem to show “where reading 
takes us”.  We will also be submitting a video and would like to confirm that you are 

happy for your child to be part of this. The video may appear in World Book Day 

promotional literature and be uploaded onto the web page. 

There are some great prizes on offer for our school, from a new library to £5,000 worth of 

books.   The children have really enjoyed this activity. 

Please complete the form below if you give permission for your child to enter the 

competition and be videoed. 

We will be inviting you in to see the finished entry.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs G Styles 

 

 

World Book Day Competition 

I give permission for my child ______________________________________ in class ______ to be 

videoed for the World Book Day competition. I am happy for the video to be submitted 

onto the web page and to be added to promotional literature.  

Parent/Carer Name: ______________________________ 

Parent/Carer Signature: ________________________________ 

Date: ___________________________________ 

  


